Kimberly Gibbons

SIS e i ST S, ot T S S e S BRI
From: Elizabeth Rowe <elizabeth.roweelect@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2020 10:00 AM
To: Central Permitting
Cc: Chris Rowe
Subject: Change of Plumbing Contractor for Residence 335 Bill Shaw Rd.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Good Morning,

We need to change the plumbing contractor on our permit SFD 2004-0007
for
335 Bill Shaw Rd., Spring Lake, NC 28390 to the following:

Bill Hallock Plumbing
777 Vail Rd.

Pikeville, NC 27863
PH: 910-624-4777
License #: 24037

Please feel free to call me at 910-922-4841 or my husband Chris at 910-
584-7770 if you have any questions. Thank you and have a great day.

Respectfully,

Elizabeth Rowe, &

Office Administrator/Secretary
Rowe's Electric Corporation
1457 Hayes Rd.

Spring Lake, NC 28390

Office: 910-835-4033

Cell: 910-922-4841
elizabeth.roweelect@yahoo.com



